
THE PROVINCIAL COURT OF NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR 
 

NOTICE TO THE PROFESSION AND THE GENERAL PUBLIC 
COURT OPERATIONS 

ISSUED: OCTOBER 17, 2021 
NEW COURT CENTRE LOCATION IN OPERATION 

IN HAPPY VALLEY-GOOSE BAY 
 
 
Effective Monday, October 18, 2021, Happy Valley-Goose Bay Provincial Court will operate from 
its new location, with contact information as follows: 
 
Happy Valley-Goose Bay Provincial Court 
222-224 Kelland Drive 
P.O. Box 3014, Station B 
Happy Valley-Goose Bay, NL   A0P 1E0 
(709) 896-7870 
 
Please note that the former Happy Valley-Goose Bay Provincial Court location, at 171 Hamilton 
River Road, is no longer in operation. 
 
CONTACT 
Enquiries can be made to Happy Valley-Goose Bay Provincial Court as follows: 
 
(709) 896-7870 happyvalleygoosebay@provincial.court.nl.ca 
 
 


